
 Architectural Review Board 

 3/26/2025 

 Re:  Valente Residence 
 Lot 12, Block 3, The Estates of Quail Hollow Phase IIB 
 1514 Meandering Way Drive 
 Westlake, Texas 76262 

 To Whom it May Concern, 

 The Quail Hollow Architectural Review Board has reviewed the final submitted plans and documents for 
 this proposed residence. After reviewing the submitted plans and documents, the ARB grants  approval 
 to proceed  with the construction of this residence as documented. 

 Note that an on-site mockup that displays all materials and finishes is required to be reviewed and 
 approved by the ARB prior to construction. 

 Sincerely, 

 Chris R. Means,  AIA, NCARB 
 ARB Administrative Architect 

 Quail Hollow Homeowners Association  •  1512 Crescent Drive, Suite 112  •  Carrollton  •  Texas  • 75006 
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